
Dear Friends, 
You always show me the path of life. You will fill me with joy when I am with you. 

Psalm 16:11

The path of life God has for us is one of evolution. We began the year with a 
Sponsorship Transition Ritual and Missioning Ceremony on January 14. At that 
time Light of Hearts Villa came under the sole sponsorship of the Sisters of Charity 
Health System. The transition enhances our mission to provide the premier care 
that is our hallmark. 

We have replaced our logo with the Radiant Cross of the Health System. This new look is gradually 
being unveiled. Our marketing and correspondence honors the identity of the Villa as it embraces 
the future. It also identifies us as one of the sixteen ministries of the Sisters of Charity Health System.

I am pleased to share with you highlights that have occurred over the past few months. The Villa has 
been blessed with a new payroll system and has executed a retirement program for our employees. 
The upgrade in our cable TV service took place at the beginning of May. It brings the Villa current 
with respect to digital service vs. analog service. The new programming allows residents to receive 
more than 55 channels. A Grant was received from the Sisters of Charity Foundation of Cleveland 
to support the women religious in our pastoral ministry department. The SC Ministry Foundation 
of Cincinnati awarded us a Sister Elise Grant Fund to enhance chapel services with banners, 
vestments, microphones, CDs and other items. This spring, an employee recognition program, 
honoring staff for their years of service, was set in place. On June 3, our first celebration took place. 

Still to come is a new telephone system which will provide improved communications. The renovation 
of the chapel chairs is taking place. Lastly, the Villa has been working on a window replacement 
project. This project will begin later this summer with an anticipated completion date in 2016.

On behalf of the residents, families, Board of Directors and Staff of Light of Hearts Villa, thank you 
to our generous sponsors and donors. Our Annual Report on pages 4-5 indicates how many people 
join in support of our Mission. It does not indicate the thousands of hours our volunteers and friends 
provide. Anything you do lights up the lives of our residents and moves us forward. We are grateful 
for your encouragement, support and kindness. 

May your paths be filled with light, joy and peace. As we welcome the summer season, please be 
assured of our prayers for you and your loved ones. 

In faithful leadership, 
Elizabeth J. Hickle, MPA, LNHA, CDP 
Executive Director

villa voices
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OUR MISSION ::  

We are devoted to 

providing premier senior 

residential living and 

community outreach 

services. Through our 

faith-based values, 

we affirm the integrity 

of each person and 

encourage them on 

their journey of aging.

Elizabeth J. Hickle, 
MPA, LNHA, CDP



where I spend most 
of my time, I’ve 
learned that there is 
only THE moment. I 
accept them for who 
they are and that I 
have to have a 
healthy dose of 
humor.

Q: �What do you 
consider the most 
valuable gift LOHV 
has offered you over 
the years?

A: �I have developed patience here that I did not have. I continue 
to learn to appreciate little things because the pace is 
slower and the NOW is important to the residents.

Q: �Does working in a faith-based setting make a difference?

A: �Definitely. Most of the residents are religious and express it 
in their kindness and their prayerfulness. The residents, 
families, staff and volunteers become a family, caring for 
and looking after each other. 

Q. �You have creatively organized the monthly Teas for three 
years. Describe what happens.

A: �I get a theme for the Tea and run with it. It is a time to give 
residents inspiration, joy and appreciation of being together, 
sharing and laughing with each other. When the residents 
say, “You did this for us?” my heart is warmed and I know 
I’m in the right place at the right time, giving others dignity.

Making God’s Love Visible 
Mission Award
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A smile. An easy laugh. A kind gesture toward a resident. An 
unexpected costume. A funny game. A bundle of creativity. Wrap 
these characteristics into one person and you have the 2014 
Making God’s Love Visible Mission Award recipient. Diann 
Kubinski, a seventeen year staff member of the Villa, received 
the Award from Betty Hickle at the annual Missioning Service for 
Employees and Volunteers on January 14. 

The Award is the highest honor given to a member of the staff 
who is nominated by their peers. The title is taken from St. 
Vincent de Paul who said we should strive to “make God’s love 
visible” with our lives. Diann felt “stunned and touched that I 
was thought of.”

Q: �Describe what the Mission of Light of Hearts Villa  
means to you.

A: �We try to meet the needs of each resident. I am in the Life 
Enrichment Department, and we touch everyone. We aim to 
develop activities of interest to residents. We invite them to 
attend happenings. We engage residents one-on-one. We 
give them dignity. They have lost so much in life —
independence, physical health, family members, etc. — so it 
is important to make them laugh, to allow them to live life to 
the fullest and experience moments they may have enjoyed in 
younger years. We celebrate anniversaries, birthdays, picnics, 
the Olympics. We go to parties in the park and other outings 
and bring entertainment to them. There is so much to living 
the mission.

Q: �What is the best part of your work here at Light of  
Hearts Villa?

A: �Knowing that I’ve helped somebody enjoy their day.  
That I’ve made a difference for someone. In Lumen Lane, 

Getting to Know our Sponsor,  
the Sisters of Charity Health System
We want to introduce you, our readers, to the Mission, Vision and Values of the Health System.  
You will see that there is compatibility with our mission and our vision.

Mission:	� In the spirit of the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine, our mission is to extend the healing ministry 
of Jesus to God’s people.

Vision:	� The Sisters of Charity Health System is a beacon of hope devoted to healing and addressing the 
unmet needs of individuals, families, and communities through a network of innovative services.

Values:	� Compassion, Courage, Respect, Justice, Collaboration
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Pope Francis is calling 2015 the Year of Consecrated Life with 
the theme, “Wake Up The World!” Light of Hearts Villa is a 
living testimony to Sisters, who continue to do just that!

On an empty hill, Lumen Cordium High School took shape and the Vincentian Sisters of Charity formed young women. When 
God indicated another direction was needed, the Sisters closed the school in 1987 and opened Light of Hearts Villa  
in 1989. In 2001, as business takeovers became the norm, the Vincentian Sisters and the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine 
entered Light of Hearts into a 50/50 partnership. 2004 marked the merger of the Vincentian community with the Sisters  
of Charity of Cincinnati. Though the management of LOHV came under the Sisters of Charity Health System in 2009,  
the co-sponsorship continued until this January when the Health System became the sole sponsor. “A Legacy of Love” 
Sponsorship Ritual on January 14 marked the transition. Candles were used to represent the cumulative light that these groups 
give to the Villa.

Sisters continue to “Wake Up The World” and make a  
difference in many ways here at Light of Hearts Villa.

1. �L to R: Elizabeth Hickle, LOHV Executive Director; 
Melissa Rogers, Senior VP & CFO Sisters of 
Charity Health System; Sr. Joan Cook, SC, 
President of the Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati; 
and Sr. Judith Ann Karam, CSA, President of the 
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine.

2. �Sr. Joan Cook and Sr. Christine Rody presented 
a portrait of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton to LOHV.

3. �Members of the Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati 
and the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine 
marked the special occasion.

4. �The residents and staff presented flowers to 
our staff Sisters to mark the Year. L-R Sr. Sandy 
Emrich, SCN [Human Resources], Sr. Regina 
Kusnir, SC [Pastoral and Special Ministries] Sr. 
Estelle Chopnak, SCN [Pastoral Ministry]

5. �Our pastoral ministers arrange opportunities for 
our residents and members of local parishes 
to share in spiritual growth. This Lent, Fr. Dan 
Begin, pastor of St. Mary’s directed “With A 
Song In Your Heart” a retreat afternoon which 
included prayer, song, sharing, Mass and 
Anointing of the Sick. 

6. �Sr. Helen Therese Scasny spent 17 years as 
Executive Director. The Administrative Wing 
and the Sr. Helen Scasny, SC Benevolent Fund 
recognize her service. She continues as the 
volunteer director of Cozy Corner and the Flea 
Markets and has a constant presence at the 
Villa where she is well known. 

7. �Annually, the Sisters host coffee and donuts for 
the March 15 feast of St. Louise de Marillac. 
This is an opportunity for expanding mission 
awareness and learning more about the saints 
and individuals who shape the ministry at LOHV.

8. �Sr. Sandy joins Betty for the Blessing of the 
New Bus.

~�Sr. Margaret Mach, SC and Sr. Regina Fierman,  
CSA are members of our Board of Directors.

LEARN MORE
www.srcharitycinti.org • www.scnfamily.org • www.srsofcharity.org  
www.sistersofcharityhealth.org • http://futureofcharity.blogspot.com  
sisterintraining.blogspot.com
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VISION OF LIGHT MEMBER 
$500 - $999

Absolute Pharmacy
Academy Graphic Communication 

(AGC)
Mr. David R. Best
Carrier Commercial Service
Collins Learning
Mrs. Rita Deininger
Dr. and Mrs. Victor DeMarco
Discount Direct Home Medical 

Supplies
Mrs. Kathleen A. Donato 
Holy Family Hospice
First Catholic Slovak Ladies 

Association
Gino’s Awards
Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union
Dr. Laura Poduska
Mr. Billy Prendergast
Sisters of Charity Health  

System, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Stefanov
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce T. Swartz
Therapy in Motion
Mrs. Ethel Szabo
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene F. Wetzel

PATRON 
$100 - $499

Mr. Bart Alcorn
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Assenmacher
Mr. Frank Assini
Bedford Auto Care
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Belko
Mrs. Joan Bender
Mr. James A. Beres  
Ms. Mary Ann Bobulsky
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Braun
Mrs. Adelaide Camillo-Gross
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Castrigano
Mr. and Mrs. David M. Cecero
Church of the Resurrection
Ms. Elizabeth Cibulas
Mr. Ray Cingel
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Ciuni
Ms. Lynn Clark
Steven Cole, DDS
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Conley
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Corcoran
Mr. and Mrs. John Costo
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Coultrip
Ms. Joyce Culek
Mr. and Mrs. Victor Danevich
Mrs. Barbara Devereux
Mrs. Marion Doherty
Ms. Patti Ferko
Sister Regina Fierman, CSA
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Filippi
First Catholic Slovak Ladies Assoc. 

#525

First Catholic Slovak Ladies Assoc. 
Branch 1

First Catholic Slovak Ladies Assoc.  
Okres Anna Hurban

Ms. Janet Freno, M.D.
Gene Ptacek & Sons Fire Equipment
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Gisondi
Ms. Catherine Gumina
Mr. and Mrs. John Harmon
Mrs. Annie Hickle
Mr. and Mrs. James Hlebik 
Reverend Mark Hobson
Ms. Andrea Hudak
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Hurst
IBM Employee Services Center
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Janoco
Mrs. Bernice Jacquays
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kadja
Mrs. Christine Kiggins
Kindred at Home
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Kolb
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Konfal
Sister Regina Kusnir, SC
Sister Margaret Mach, SC
Mr. Terry Mcleod
McNeal, Schick, Archibald & Biro 

Co., LPA
Ms. Sherry Miller
Mr. and Ms. Paul Mocadlo
Sister Irene Mraz, SC
Ms. Margaret O’Brien
Reverend Thomas O’Donnell
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Patton
Mr. Don Pillar
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pocek
Ms. Robin L. Polack
Mr. Richard J. Precdario
Mr. and Mrs. George Radous
Mrs. Joanne Reardon 
Mr. Larry Righi
Ms. Marsha Rinkus
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund J. Romito
Ms. Lena V. Romito
Ms. Kathleen Schlemmer
Mr. Nick Seekely
Mr. and Mrs. Rudolph Sigmund
Mr. Garay J. Simon
Slovak J Club
Speed Exterminating
St. Michael Parish
Stanley Healthcare
Mr. Peter Stefanini
Ms. Robin Stursa
Mr. and Mrs. James Szabo
Ms. Julia Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Videmsek
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Wade
Mrs. Patricia Wagar
Ms. Christina Walker and  

Mr. James McNealy
Ms. Georgianne Wanous
Mr. and Mrs. Sherman Webb
Mrs. Judy Whitwell
Ms. Barbara Yates

Mr. John G. Young
Mr. and Mrs. John Yuhas
Mr. Bill Zelei

FRIENDS 
$1-$99

Anonymous
Ms. Mary Abadie
Sister Patricia Adams, CSJ
Mrs. Ruth Anielski
Mrs. Edith Ansberry
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Armenio
Ms.Dolores Aube
Ms. Robin Bachman
Mr. and Mrs. John Barrett
Mrs. Peggy Barton
Mr. and Mrs. Miike Bartow
Mrs. Helen Basa
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Baumann
Mr. and Mrs. John Bello
Mrs. Grace Beltavski
Mr. Stanley Bernath
Mrs. Barbara Borkowski
Ms. MariLou Brackley
Mr. and Mrs. Milton Bruce
Ms. Claudia Burndside
Ms. Mary Ann Caroniti
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Case
Catholic Community Connection
Mr. and Mrs. Alex Chamberlin
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard Chapek
Sister Estelle Chopnak, SCN
Ms. Anne Marie Cippola
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander B. Clarke
Mr. and Mrs. David Coates
Mr. James Collins
Mr. Frederick J. Condon, Jr.
Mr. Joe Conte
Mr. and Mrs. Dominic D’Amore
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Davis
Mr. Anthony Dolejs
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dowd
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Ellars
Sister Sandy Emrich, SCN
Mr. Billie J. Ervin, Jr.
Ms. Laura J. Fecko
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Filippi
Mr. and Mrs. David Filippi
Sister Jude Fitzpatrick
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Flaisig
Ms. Margaret Flanagan
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Flannery
Mr. and Mrs. James Flint
Mr. Bruce Foote
Mrs. Mary E. Foster
Mr. and Mrs. John Gaffney
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Gallagher
Ms. Jane Garrett
Mrs. Sharon. E. German
Ms. Patricia Gill
Mrs. Rose Gizzo
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Gockowski

2014 DONORS 
THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR GENEROSITY! 

Every attempt has been 

made to assure accuracy.  

If you have corrections, 

please contact Georgianne 

Wanous at 440-232-1991.  

CIRCLE OF LIGHT 
MEMBERS 
$1,000 ANNUALLY

Ms. Mary Ann Bobulsky
Ms. Elizabeth Hickle
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck St. John

+ In Memory of
~In Honor of
* Deceased

ST. VINCENT/ST. LOUISE 
CIRCLE 
$5,000 +

*Mrs. Kathryn Herring
Home Instead
SC Ministry Foundation, 

Cincinnati, OH
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sisters of Charity Foundation 

of Cleveland
St. John Funeral Home

LIGHT OF HEARTS 
LEADERSHIP 
$1,000 - $4,999

Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Aumiller, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick T. Carney
Ciuni and Panicki LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Jana
Johnson-Romito Funeral Home
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kalayjian
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kaminski
Mr. Charles J. Morelli
David F. Perse, M.D.
Jeremy A. Perse, M.D.
Regina Health Center
Sisters of Charity of  

St. Augustine
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smolko
St. John Medical Center
Ms. Carol Szczepanik
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Varga
Ms. Sharon Watson
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Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Gurko
Mr. and Mrs. James Hamburg
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Hanford, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Hawrylak
Mr. David A. Hespen
Mr. and Mrs. Martin J. Hicar
Mr. John R. Hillery
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Horvath
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Huber
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Hudak
Mr. James Jana
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Janeco
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Jaye
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kidney
Mr. and Mrs. Konrad Kmetz
Mr. and Mrs. Rico Kmetz-Gonzales
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kohut
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Kontur
Sister Mary Kormanec, SC
Ms. Cyd Kowit
Ms. Mary  Jean Kraemer
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kraus
Mr. Andrew J. Krupelak
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kubea
Mr. and Mrs. David Labell
Ms. Laura Lorenz
Mr. Melvin Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lowe
Ms. Evie Mach
Ms. Loretta Mach
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Mader
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Maire
Mrs. Evelyn Majercik
Ms. Janice Mang
Ms. Rosemary Marshall
Mr. Melvin Matty
Mr. and Mrs. John Mazor
Mrs. Dorothy McMahon
Ms. Nancy Moran
Mrs. Margaret M. Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Mundzak
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Naylor
Ms. Dolores Nemec
Ms. Mary Ann O’Brien
Mr. Joseph Onders
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Oster
+Mrs. Alice Paulus
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Poussart
Mr. Thomas Prasnick 
Mr. Mark Prendergast
Ms. Jessica Reville
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Richardson
Mr. and Mrs. Don Righo
Mrs. Mary Riley
*Mrs. Rosina Rinkus
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Roman
Mr. Frank J. Rozicer
Ms. Ann M. Safranek
Sister Helen Therese Scasny, SC
Mr. and Mrs. William Schwind
Mr. and Mrs. James Sekerak

Mrs. Kelly Shedlock
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Shumay
Sister Therese Sliva, SC
Ms. Margaret Srensek
Sister Zoe St. James, SC
Ms. Shirley S. Stalzer
Ms. Edwina Stefanski
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Surovec
Mrs. Gloria Terlosky
Sister Regina Tevis, SC
Mrs. and Mr. John Toth
Reverend Carl Uhler
Mr. and Mrs. George Vartorella
Ms. Rosemarie Vartorella
Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Vitale
Ms. Jeanne Walsh
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Washington
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Waters
Reverend Donald Weber
Mr. Frita Weitz and Ms. Cynthia 

Thorland
Mrs. Mary H. Whitely
Ms. Gail Wild
Mr. and Mrs. Calvin Wilson
Mrs. Judith Winkler
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Witschey
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy A. Wolfe
Mr. and Mrs. Barry A. Zimmer
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Zins
Ms. Deborah Zofcin
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Zubek

In Memory of Resident,
Thomas Corcoran
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Corcoran

In Memory of Resident,
Nancy Cull
Mr. and Mrs. John Bello
Mr. James Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Filippi
Mr. and Mrs. David Filippi
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Filippi
Sister Jude Fitzpatrick
Mr. and Mrs. John Gaffney
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Gallagher
Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Hawrylak
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smolko
Mr. and Mrs. Fritz Weitz

In Memory of Resident,
William J. Cull
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Filippi

In Memory of
Sister Mary Cyrilla, VSC
Dr. Janet Freno

In Memory of Staff Member,
Helen Moore
Ms. Andrea Hudak

In Memory of Resident,
Alice Paulus
Ms. Dolores Aube
Mr. James Beres
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Case
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander B. Clarke
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Ellars
Ms. Cyd Kowit
Ms. Evie Mach
Mr. and Mrs. John Mazor
Mrs. Dorothy A. McMahon
McNeal, Schick, Archibald & Biro 

Co., LPA
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Mundzak
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Naylor

In Memory of Resident,
Mary Plautz
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Armenio

In Memory of Resident,
William Prendergast
Mr. Billy M. Prendergast

In Memory of Resident,
Rosina Rinkus
Mr. and Mrs. David Coates
Ms. Joyce Culek
Mrs. and Mr. Mary Lynn Flaisig
Mrs. and Mr. Cynthia Oster
Mr. and Mrs. Don Righi
Mr. Larry Righi
Mr. and Mrs. Willaim Schwind
Ms. Julia Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. George Vartorella
Ms. Rosemarie Vartorella
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Waters

In Memory of Resident,
Rose Smolko
Ms. Kathleen Schlemmer

In Memory of Resident,
Rita Srokowski
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Coultrip

In Memory of Resident,
Helen Szczepanik
Ms. Mary Ann Bobulsky
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Maire
Mrs. and Mr. Christine Pocek
Mrs. and Mr. Margaret Stefanov

In Memory of
Jeanne Toomey
Mr. and Mrs. Adam S. Gockowski
Mr. David A. Hespen
Ms. Janice Mang
Ms. Rosemary Marshall
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Vazach

In Memory of Resident,
Father Louis Trivison
Sister Patricia Adams, CSJ

Seton Safety Net Donors, 2014
Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Aumiller
Bedford High School
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Belko
Mr. James A. Beres
Mrs. Rita Deininger
FCSLA  Br. 475
Mrs. Judy Green
Mr. Nathan Haines
Southeast Harley Davidson
Mrs. Bernice Jacquays
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Jana
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kadja
Sister Regina Kusnir, SC
Light of Hearts Villa Residents
Light of Hearts Villa Staff 
Medical Services Company
Sister Irene Mraz, SC
November Appeal
Our Lady of Hope Church, Bedford
Marlene Pancake
Roberta Papes
Mr. and Mrs. George Radous
Sister Zoe St. James, SC
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Mrs. Williams

In 2014 the Safety Net served 66 
seniors with 2635 food items and 
$2,008 in grocery cards.
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IN MEMORIAM:

Stanley Jankowski	 12/26/14

Helen Chulak	 1/15/15

Ida Allen	 1/XX/15

Johanna Gisondi	 1/31/15

Jeff Kmetzko	 3/XX/15

Marie Hrusch	 3/11/15

Donald DePompei	 4/4/15

Joseph Hajek	 4/15/15

Mary Emerson	 4/24/15

Margaret Tkach	 5/19/15

Helen Seman	 5/21/15

Eleanor Petrovic	 5/22/15

Thomas Smolko	 6/3/15

Blanch Foster	 6/5/15
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THE ART OF WELCOMING

1. 65TH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY
Peter and Linda Vallejo celebrate 65 years of marriage two 
months after making LOHV their home. They are not new to the 
Villa. They are the parents of 3 Lumen Cordium alumnae, Lisa, 
Linda (pictured), and Cindy.

2. WELCOME TO THE PROM!
Residents, back in the day, had few proms to attend. Everyone 
joined the King, Queen and Court for a “Viva Las Vegas” prom 
on May 28th. King Don Rohm, Queen Sophie Vargo and Court, 
Ray and Margaret Hlavaty were the residents’ choices for a 
time of dancing, entertainment, games, desserts and pictures 
under the arch (Anne Bender)

3. WARM WELCOMES LINGER
The goodness of our staff finds them offering welcome services 
to our residents and each other for years. The Employee 
Service Recognition Celebration on June 3rd highlights those 
who have been with LOHV for 5, 10, 15, 20 and 25 years.  
25 Years of Service: Sr. Helen and Joanne Reardo.

4. A WARM WELCOME
Lonny Gatlin: Dietary Manager/Assistant Cook 
Justin Fegan: Staff Accountant

1 2

2

“Welcome!” We hear it daily. We say it to those whom we invite into our space, our home, our office. There are greeters 

in many places who say it hundreds of times a day. So, just what does “Welcome” mean for us at Light of Hearts Villa? 

Welcome has its roots in the words “well” and “come.” It references “wellness” or “well-being”. It offers a kind of 

blessing as we bring others into our embrace. It is an invitation to be part of a wonderful ministry at LOHV.

44

3 3

WHO IS WELCOME? 
We welcome seniors to enjoy worry-free living in a faith-based setting. Our “aging in place” philosophy is characterized by 
professional care that allows residents to be “light of heart” despite life’s challenges. We provide Independent and Assisted 
Living, Memory and Respite Care. We offer a variety of affordable, spacious, private suites, each with a kitchenette, private 
bath/shower, and other amenities. Plentiful activities and individualized care plans help residents maintain a good quality of life. 
The campus encompasses a variety of gardens, a private courtyard, a beauty and barbershop, transportation, state-of-the-art 
computer lab, and the list goes on. Call 440-232-1991 for further information or to schedule a tour.
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LIGHTING THE WAY FOR SENIOR CARE
Blessings come to us in every resident, staff person, family member, volunteer, organization and group 

that teams up with us. Our Mission breathes life and love in givers and recipients of the gifts. Creativity 

and joy seem to go hand in hand. 

1. GILMOUR ACADEMY 
Juniors from Gilmour came for an April Retreat Day with 
a focus on reaching out to others. During the day they 
went to Mass with residents, conversed with them, 
laughed and shared stories, and even  
had time for selfies with Steve.

2. FCSLA
Once again, our summer landscape is enhanced by 
the generosity of the First Catholic Slovak Ladies 
Association. On May 16 FCSLA members, a Girl 
Scout Troop, resident family members and Villa 
Volunteers gathered to celebrate Join Hands Day. 
Over 50 individuals planted flowers, trimmed bushes 
and cleaned out beds around the front of the Villa, 
in Lumen Lane and in the back patio. The morning 
ended with residents and volunteers joining for a prayer 
service, recognition of our veterans, since it was Armed 
Forces Day, and a balloon release while participants 
sang “God Bless America.” The Villa is beautiful thanks 
to the FCSLA and their generous and loving spirit.

3. FCSLA MATCHING GRANT
FCSLA St. Mary’s Branch S475 sponsored a ”Lucky 
Spring Basket” to raise funds for the chapel chair 
renovation project. Helen Basa (c) is a resident and 
President of the Branch. Her daughters Christine 
Kiggins (L) and Kathleen Sejba (R) are the Secretary/
Treasurer and Vice-President. In a mere 17 days 200 
tickets were sold at $5 apiece totaling $1000. The 
FCSLA is adding $600 to that amount. The winner, 
Bobbi Gurko, delighted in the basket which held $50 in 
restaurant gift cards and $100 worth of lottery tickets.

4. TARGET VOLUNTEERS 
LOHV was pleased to welcome regional and district 
team leaders from Target stores in Macedonia and 
Bainbridge, Ohio for their company-wide Corporate 
Day of Service on May 1st. The volunteers found 
LOHV a fit for their mission, “….work together to foster 
connections and conversations both inside  
and outside our doors.”

LOHV VOLUNTEERS
Volunteers at LOHV bring thousands of hours of service to our 
residents each year. They staff the receptionist desk, do behind 
the scenes efforts, travel with residents on shopping or adventure 
trips, run evening activities and games for residents, bring music 
to the house, partake in liturgical activities, and the list goes 
on. A Picnic in the Park is being held on June 25 to show our 
appreciation.

If you would like to Volunteer, call 440-232-1991 and ask for the 
Volunteer Coordinator.

1 1

2 2
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Light of Hearts Villa provides independent and assisted living, respite and memory care. 

Below are some of our upcoming events. For more information call 440.232.1991.

upcomingevents

Light of Hearts Villa has chosen to print responsibly  

on paper containing post-consumer recycled fiber.

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

September 13-19	
Assisted Living Week  
“Nourishing Life: Mind, Body, Spirit”

September 27
Feast of St. Vincent de Paul 
	

October 11	
�Our 26th Annual Fall Fest Dinner Fundraiser
See details on the Save the Date postcard.  
For information, or, if you do not receive our mailing 
by September 16, please call 440-232-1991. 
Follow the Fall Fest at www.lightofheartsvilla.org.
	

November 3-7	
Flea Market
	

November 11 7:00 
Mass Remembering our Deceased Residents. 
Family Members and Friends. Refreshments 
afterwards.
	

November 15	
America Recycles Day
	

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ::  

Carol Szczepanik, President/Chair

David M. Cecero, Vice President

Robert J. Smolko, Treasurer

Christine Pocek, Secretary

Sr. Regina Fierman, CSA

Sr. Margaret Mach, SC

John J. Horrigan

Todd R. Turner 

Dr. Victor DeMarco

Betty Hickle

November 21 4:00 PM 
Mass for All LOHV Benefactors
	

December
Christmas Wafers (Oplatky) available at the 
front desk.
	

December 5 �10:00 AM – NOON
Christmas Decorating Day. 
Lunch provided. Families and friends are welcome to 
join us as we turn LOHV into a Christmas delight for 
the Residents. Please RSVP by Nov. 30.
	

December 12	
A Christmas Celebration 
Sponsored by the First Catholic Slovak Ladies 
Association for the Residents. Mass following at 
4:00 PM.

April 6, 2016 9:00 AM – NOON  
Ethics Seminar 3 CEUs.

283 union street
bedford, ohio 44146

440 232 1782

lightof heartsvilla.org


